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· Date – 

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Research Questionnaire – MSc Applied Psychology of Learning Disabilities

I am a 3rd year student on the MSc Applied Psychology of Learning Disabilities, working through the Department of Psychology, University of Portsmouth and I have approached your surgery in the hope that you and your employees would be kind enough to complete the enclosed questionnaire.

This questionnaire is designed to provide data in response to my research question:

‘Do community primary care professionals have the skills and resources to communicate with people with learning disabilities?’

Your participation in completion of this questionnaire would be appreciated. It is anticipated that completion will take 10-15 minutes of your time.  The questionnaire does not ask for any personal details and therefore your participation will be completely anonymous.  Your participation is entirely voluntary.

Before completing the questionnaire; please read the statement below to ensure that you are happy with how information will be used and stored.

‘I understand that my participation in this study will be kept strictly confidential, and that only researchers involved in the study will have access to my data.  I understand that once the questionnaire has been submitted that I will not be able to withdraw my data from the study.

I understand that all data will be kept secure for a minimum of 5years and that the data may be used as part of an on going research project and may be included in an individually unidentifiable summary form in publications.’

Returning this questionnaire indicates that you are happy to take part in this research and for us to use your data in the way described above.

I have provided a stamped addressed envelop for questionnaires to be returned.  If you would prefer to complete it by email / telephone; then this is possible and I can be contacted using the details at the top of the page.  I would telephone you back to avoid any costs being incurred.

Thank you in advance for your time.

Yours truly,

Tanya Pannett

Student
